
Dear Mr McCarthy

My Mother moved into apartment 12 on the 

15th August.

We have been well supported by Penny, Madeleine 

and Abi during the purchase and since my Mother has 

moved in. Nothing is too much trouble for this team 

who support each other, are very caring and effective. 

All three are a credit to the Churchill organisation.

My wife and I did wanted to bring their excellent 

customer relations to your attention.

Regards 

Peter Greensmith




